
LMPD 3rd Division 
Annual Block Watch  

Captains Meeting 

 

 

 

 
 

Councilwoman Vicki Aubrey Welch invites YOU to attend  

this very important Block Watch Meeting - 

to learn more on how to strengthen YOUR fight against crime. 

 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 3rd 

6:30PM 

Southwest Government Center 

7219 Dixie Highway 

 
If your neighborhood does not have a Block Watch, or if you’re 

interested in strengthening your existing Block Watch program, 

you are encouraged to attend this informative meeting to gain 

new knowledge and support in policing your community. 

  
Please contact Sgt. Todd Brimm at 574-2133 

or 

todd.brimm@louisvilleky.gov


